Pictures from Joseph Trimble. Taken by Jeff King at the National Multicultural Summit in January 2011 in Seattle, WA.
Good day my friends and colleagues. Attached are three photos you all may find of interest; they were taken by Jeff King at the National Multicultural Conference and Summit in late January held in Seattle. One is of Carolyn Barcus receiving the Distinguished Elder's Award, and another is a group photo of those who participated in the memorial for Gerald Mohatt who also received the Distinguished Elder's Ward (posthumously); those in the photo from left to right are Rich Boyd, Joseph Trimble, Nate Mohatt (Jerry's youngest son), Robbie Mohatt (Jerry's widow), and Jim Allen. The third photo is another group shot of some of the past presidents of Division 45 of the APA (Society for the Psychological Study of Ethnic Minority Issues); the panel was a presentation on leadership styles chaired by Jean Lau Chin, current President of D45.
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